The Valle View

MRS. JILL METZGER

metzgerj@valleschools.org

(573) 883-2403

What's Happening at Valle Grade School?

FEBRUARY 23, 2018

Warrior Pride

- The 2018 Kindness Olympics continue! This week, teams have participated in the events of the Olympic ring toss, bobsled, Nordic combine and the skeleton. We continue to focus on kindness as we compete in our winter games.
- Middle School Trivia Night was fun for all in attendance, both students and staff. Nine teams of 8 students participated in 7 rounds of trivia in categories from musical artists to the states of the U.S. Middle school students feasted on snacks and drinks and enjoyed music in between each round. Thanks to Father Nemeth for leading the event and Mrs. Linderer, Mrs. Gegg, Mrs. Amy Drury and our HS students for their help.
- Our ECDC and GS Open House was a success! We enjoyed meeting new families and seeing some current ones, too. SHOUT OUT to our GS Student Ambassadors! They totally rocked their first leadership experience.

Warriorgram Valle cathelic Valle Vall

Important Reminders

- **REGISTRATION** for the '18-'19 school year has launched! The online application is available for students currently in K—11th grades on the *Home* page of School-Speak on the left side. Update all information, register and then print the page. Send to school with your \$25.00 registration fee. Forms and payment are due April 6. For incoming K students, we kindly ask that you complete the paper registration form available on the *Home* page of SchoolSpeak.
- The Middle School play Snew White has been rescheduled to Tuesday, March 6 at 6:30 p.m. in the Performing Arts space (second floor) of the DuBourg Centre.

Coming Soon...

2/28/18	TTEF (archdiocesan tuition assistance) online application deadline
3/1/18	NJHS inductions @ 6 p.m.
3/2/18	HS Student Council Fish Fry @ Valle
3/9/18	End of Quarter 3
3/10/18	Junior High Band Festival
3/15/18	VALLE Awards for 3rd quarter
3/17/18	Valle Auction
3/19/18	SNOW MAKE UP DAY—School in session
3/22/18	Feast of St. Joseph Mass for fathers or other special men—All School Mass
3/24/18	Special Men/Daughter event—details to follow
3/29-4/3	Easter break—NO SCHOOL
4/3/18	Teacher In-service
4/4/18	School resumes

Prayer Corner

Please pray for Miles Woodward, Gracie Mills, Triston Walls, Duane Donze, Junie B., the Kreitler family, our school, our speech, drama, and math teams, our band students, our baseball, softball and track teams, our Academic Team and our country.

Colossians 3:14 And above all these put on love, which binds everything together in perfect harmony.

Did You Know?

The **deadline** for archdiocesan tuition assistance is quickly approaching. In order to be eligible for scholarships or re-qualifications, you must have your online application submitted no later than Wednesday, **2/28**. Visit http://www.ttef-stl.org/ to begin your online application process. TTEF kindly asks that you select *Forgot Password* if you need login assistance. There are also tutorials under *Scholarships-Info for*

Parents.